Congratuleionst

Silver Awards Bronze Awards Bronze Awards Bronze Awards Bronze Awards
John M John M Sienna KN Ollie 1L Kevin 4/5S
Olli L Ethan 2M Alexa KN Vincent 1L Ali_ 4/58 O 3 : TR, g
Ad::n IL Mohamed o™ Hartey o iul'l i ii ;esslllca ;‘flli v, ) Email: smithfield-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Bianca 1D Dzenan x2 M Holly . KN Rujzﬁnl 1L achy d 3/4 Web: www.smithfield-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
Eleena D Kayson 2M Mamadl KN ache Muhamma K
Alvin K/ Dunya x2 M Rozin KN Bustarpante 1L Ben 3/4K
Theresa LA Zakary oW Lord 28 Medhl 1L Alexandro  3/4K
Bronze Awards Ashur oW Maison 25 Giselle 1L Maryam 3/4K
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Zackariah KC Masomah 1/2BC  Rafeey 28 Marcus 1D May 3/4M The end of term has come around very fast. Although this was a challenging term for all, it still managed to fly by.
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These advertisers support us, please support them. The Department of Education asks principals to report if any student or direct family members are tested for COVID
. -19. To enable this, please call the school if your children, or anyone they live with, are tested for COVID-19 at the
TONY PODESTA J’) attractive time of testing. Please also call the school once you receive the results.
\C¥ ORTHODONTICS
b Achieve your dr'ea.m smile with y Sleep
| the help of our Specialist Orthodontists!
9607 9797 9729 4140 Far too often, students report that they go to bed late, as they are up playing PlayStation or other gaming devices. It
® g & - Hinchinbrook Wetherill Rark is scientifically proven, if children do not gain enough sleep each night, their brains will be ‘cloudy’ and therefore,
Find us on- el 4“ LOCATIONS: Merrylands - Faified - Guiford- ; indlus on: Www.attractiveorthodontics.com.au their ability to concentrate is minimised. I know this is not the first time I have mentioned this, however, it is ex-
Facebook O Group & Private Lessons O Children & Adults I8N www.facebook.com/AttractiveOrtho

tremely important in ensuring children are at their best, ready to learn. I implore parents to ensure their children go
" to bed at a reasonable time, aiming to achieve, 8-10 hours of sleep each night. In addition to this, research has indi-
Are you Ioo ki ng for cated children sleep better if they turn off devices (no screen time) at least an hour before bed.

fast...easy...useful Term 3

Staggered afternoon pick up arrangements will continue in Term 3 until further notice. Parents will continue to meet

their children at the gates as per this term’s arrangements. During Term 3, parents are required to remain offsite,
G O O D S & contacting the school via phone or email where necessary. If this advices changes throughout the term, we will in-
form parents via the newsletter and school app.

S E RVI C E s Congratulations Mrs Ozen

Recently, Mrs Ozen gave birth to a beautiful baby girl! We welcome her to the Smithfield PS family and hope that

i A your |Oca| area? both mum and bub are doing well.

sales@austnews.com.au USfﬂeWS Check the SCHOOL NEWSLETTER first! Enjoy the Term 2 holidays! I look forward to seeing students refreshed and ready to learn at the beginning of Term

Everyone is welcome to visit our 2 local branches
St M ar @g‘]\ 2 Leah Close, Smithfield | Ph-029725 5431
% 6 Pierce Close, Prairiewood | Ph-029604 1968

Early Learning Centre Visit our website www.stmarychildcare.com.au or n

« We accept children from 6 weeks until 6 years of age
« All meals & nappies are included * High quality educators
» New & improved transition to school program, which includes music,
foreign languages, science as well as physical development

« Strong educational programs for all age groups
« Use of high technology resources (cameras/ipads/laptops, etc)

To be seen by local families.

Three.
FREE sonic toothbrush & For all your property needs,
Khel d Dental toothpaste as well as a free contact the agent that supports your local Reg_ards .
scale & clean*  *condions Apply school & community. Jodi Harris

Medicare Child Benefits Schedule Dr Medhat Khela, Dental Surgeon

- : ; ] i : Phil Rivas LREA
For eligible children aged 2-17 years that provides up to By 1 ADEC s
$1,000 in benefits to the child for basic dental services. Ph: 9637 5376 0alis JO7TH2

244 Pitt St, Merrylands ~www.dentistmerrylands.com.au Ray White.
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SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER

Last day of Term Friday 3rd July

First day of Term Tuesday 21st July
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—

Important Information

Kiss and Drop Zones

These zones are designed for your convenience and for your child’s safety. Designed for quick entry and
exit, these zones minimise congestion and risk when used properly by all parents and carers. These zones
operate under the same conditions as no parking zones, which means you may stop to drop or pick up

children for a maximum of 2 minutes. You’re required to remain in, or within 3 metres of , your vehicle.

Ways to improve your child’s safety

When walking with your children, talk to them about safe crossing procedures and traffic safety
regulations. Make sure they keep to the crossing and not verve onto the road. Set a good example. Parents
and carers are the best road safety teachers. Teach your children to be aware of the traffic environment: dis-
tractions such as wearing headphones or playing with friends on the way to or from school can make them

more vulnerable to dangers. Never call your child across the road.

In and out of the car safely

Ensure your child gets in and out of the car through the safety door. This is the rear kerb-side door of the
car. Your child should remain in the car until an adult opens the safety door. Help your child buckle up.
Make sure their seatbelt is not twisted. It is a good habit to make sure all passengers are securely buckled

into a child seat, booster seat or seatbelt before you start the car.

Have a happy and safe holiday




